
 
 
 

TOWN OF HULL - NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Thursday, April 22nd at 7:00 pm regarding the 
laying out, relocation and alteration of Atlantic Avenue (public way) and certain intersecting side 
streets as shown on the Atlantic Avenue Layout Plans dated March 17, 2021 on file on the Town’s 
website (https://www.town.hull.ma.us/town-manager under the ‘Atlantic Avenue Reconstruction 
Project’ tab - Layout Plans dated March 17, 2021); and to hear all persons interested in the layout, 
relocation and/or alteration of Atlantic Avenue.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, 
contact Philip E. Lemnios, Town Manager at Plemnios@Town.Hull.MA.Us 
 
This meeting is being held remotely in accordance with the Commonwealth’s protocol for meetings 
during the Covid-19 Pandemic.  You can attend the meeting remotely, participation information is: 

 
Please join from your computer, tablet or smartphone; we ask that you keep yourself on mute while you are not 
speaking in order to reduce background noise.  
 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/191095701 
 

You can also dial in using your phone. 
 

United States: +1 (646) 749-3122 
    

Access Code: 191-095-701 
    

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/191095701 
 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
By Philip E. Lemnios, Town Manager 
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